
From: crow@ftc-i.net
Sent: 2/27/2015 5:13:13 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: gun rights

Dear Governor.       
 
   I just want to let you know there is some group calling citizens in S C  and 
telling them you are trying  to get a law passed that would take
away our 2nd. Amendment Rights. 
I told them they were D*** liars. I wish I had there phone # but  sorry I did not get 
it.
I also would like to thank you for the outstanding job you are doing for the people 
of South Carolina.
 
Thank You and GOD BLESS YOU and your Family
 
Charles R Ward
803-478-2308
Summerton,S C .  29148 


